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This bulletin highlights determinations by the Insurance Review Board (the IRB) that affect 
industry.  This publication is not a legal document.  It contains general information and is 
provided for convenience and guidance in applying the Insurance Act (Chapter 231 of the 
Revised Statutes of Nova Scotia, 1989, as amended), and Regulations.  In all circumstances 
reference should be made to the legislation.

Order, Decision and Reasons of the Nova Scotia Insurance Review Board
with respect to the Generic Hearing on Confidentiality.

The Nova Scotia Insurance Review Board has, today, released its Order and Decision and 
Reasons for the Generic Hearing on Confidentiality, which was held on August 26, 2004. 

The documents are attached to the email/fax that accompanies this Information Bulletin and 
can also be obtained from the Nova Scotia Insurance Review Board’s website at 
www.gov.ns.ca/nsirb/decisions.asp or by calling the Nova Scotia Insurance Review Board 
office at (902) 424-4448.
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